
Access to phones, 
social media and the 

internet means that young 
people can communicate 

with others without those 
caring for them knowing 

and this can make it 
difficult when we want 

to keep them safe.

The Marie Collins Foundation (MCF) is dedicated to supporting victims of online child sexual 
abuse and exploitation. The foundation advocates for children who have suffered from online abuse 
so that they are able to recover and live safe and fulfilling lives. It has grown to become a dedicated 
team of specialists who support those harmed online through direct work with children and their 
families and advising professionals and governments at local,national and international level.

In this workshop you will have the opportunity to explore, in a safe environment:

• what online harm is

• ways you can effectively help and support your children

• understand why and how children can become victims, and

• how your response can be vital in enabling your child to recover.

To apply for a free place, please click on the dates below and complete the form

If you have

A free online 
workshop for 

parents and carers

Facilitated through 
Zoom by Lawrence, 

Penny  and Rhiannon 
from the Marie Collins 

Foundation
Tuesday, 5th October 2021 - 10am to 11.30am 
Tuesday, 18th November 2021 - 10am to 11.30am

 any questions in respect of this course, or difficulties booking on to it, please contact 

MCFevents@mariecollinsfoundation.org.uk 

mailto:MCFevents@mariecollinsfoundation.org.uk
https://forms.office.com/r/vKR0kdw8ez
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